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Provider Memorandum 

Medicaid Certified Providers and the Medicare-Medicaid Alignment Initiative (MMAI)  

Effective June 15, 2017, Molina Healthcare of Illinois (Molina) will require that all providers participating in the Molina 

network in the Medicare Medicaid Program (MMP), also known as the Medicare Medicaid Alignment Initiative (MMAI) 

or Dual Eligible Program,  must be certified by the Illinois Department of Healthcare and Family Services (HFS) and 

be active on the Illinois Medicaid Program Advanced Cloud Technology (IMPACT) system to be eligible for 

reimbursement for Medicaid covered services. Providers should continue to file claims in accordance to timely filing 

guidelines.  

Molina will deny claims payment to providers who are not enrolled in the IMPACT system due to missing certification. 

Providers who are not registered must submit a new Medicaid provider enrollment application through the following 

link: https://www.illinois.gov/hfs/impact/Pages/default.aspx. Please make sure to notify your Provider Service 

Representative (PSR) when you receive your Medicaid certification letter. Once certification is completed claims will 

be re-adjudicated in accordance with program and statutory requirements.  

Please Note: Providers must continue to submit claims following timely guidelines during the certification process in 

accordance with the May 15, 2016 provider memorandum "Illinois HFS Medical Assistance Program (MAP) 

Enrollment Requirements for Billing." available in the provider website. 

http://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/il/PDF/Medicaid/Medical-Assistance-Program-Guidelines-FNL.pdf 

Molina values and appreciates the services you provide to our Members. Thank you for working together with us and 

for your continued support.  

Please contact your PSR if you have any questions or would like additional training regarding this process. You may 

also contact the Provider Services Department at (630) 203-3965 or via email at 

IllinoisProviders@MolinaHealthcare.com 

For further information regarding IMPACT enrollment please visit the following link:  
https://www.illinois.gov/hfs/impact/Pages/ProviderEnrollment.aspx 
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